Guest Lecture: Aimee Phan, Assistant Professor 

      English Department, 

      Washington State University
Date: Apr. 14, Friday

Time: 9:30-10:20am
Location: Niccols 301 

Topic: Book, We Should Never Meet: Stories
            Legacy of the Vietnam War

  Operation Babylift


  Amerasian Children in America
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Aimee Phan’s book, We Should Never Meet: Stories, a Kiriyama Prize Notable Book, tells stories about “Operation Babylift,” the evacuation of thousands of orphans from Vietnam weeks before the fall of Saigon in the spring of 1975, and the life of some of these Amerasian children in the United States.  
“Remarkable…The stories are indelible yet float past you…Many complicated issues are brought to life here,” commented San Francisco Chronicle.  

This event, open to public, is part of the course activities in HST404 U.S. and the Vietnam War taught by Dr. Pingchao Zhu from the History Department. 
